Minutes of the
Munson Township
Park & Recreation Board Special Meeting
Monday, February 7, 2022

The meeting was called to order at 6:20pm by Bert Diehl. Dave lJirsa was present
at Town Hall. John McCreery and Jim O'Neill were absent. The Pledge of Allegiance
was said.

Old Business

Flea Market

The Board decided to have an Indoor Flea Market on March 12% since the covid-19
cases have been on the decline. Secretary Julie Johnston will call past vendors and
put an editorial in the local newspapers. Board members decided to hold their
March meeting one week earlier so they can discuss the event.

Tennis, Basketball and Pickleball Court Update

The budget to get the tennis courts resurfaced, basketball courts replaced and
pickleball courts installed is approximately $100,000. Jim Herringshaw will follow up
with the vendors to find out if their pricing will remain the same as quoted in 2021.
Bert Diehl suggested contacting the pickleball court vendor to get on the list for this
spring. The tennis courts are approximately 20 years old and are in better shape
than the basketball courts which need extensive work.

Floating Boardwalk — Scenic River
Trustee Andy Bushman filled out online applications for two different floating dock
companies catalogs which are on their way.

Scoreboards for Township Park Update
Trustee Andy Bushman confirmed the order. The installer has been difficult to get
in touch with. The installation date is not confirmed at this point.

Township Park — ADA Compliant Restrooms
Road/Service Superintendent Kirk Walker along with the Service Department
Members will move the partitions in the restrooms to make them ADA compliant.

New Business

Other

Summer Concert Series at Scenic River Retreat — Dan Best of the “The Hickory
Rockers Band” contacted the township office regarding his band. They are hoping
we are planning concerts this year. In the past, The Park and Recreation Board has
held summer concerts with 60 to 100 people attending. The Board will discuss
further at their next meeting.

Nero Nature Preserve - Dave Jirsa asked Mr. Bushman if Nero Nature Preserve
could have park access off Ravenna Road. Mr. Bushman commented that possibly it
may be a location for a Township cemetery in the future.



Dave Jirsa moved and Bert Diehl seconded to adjourn the meeting at 6:51pm.
Motion carried, 2-0. The next special meeting will be Monday, March 7, 2022 at

6:15 a/town hall.
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Dave Jirsa, Vi€e Chair Julie Johnston, Secretary

cc:  Township Trustees
Fiscal Officer
Road Superintendent



